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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Niger to the Office of the United 
Nations and other international organizations in Geneva presents its compliments 
to the World Health Organization (WHO) and, with reference to decision 
AFR/RCSSl/Decision 2 o f  t h e  f i r s t  s p e c i a l  s e s s i o n ,  h e l d  
v i r t u a l l y  o n  1 4  J a n u a r y  2025, has the honour to attach herewith, for 
transmission to its addressee Dr Tedros Adhanom Ghebreyesus, Direc to r -
Genera l  o f  the  Wor ld  Heal th  Organ iza t ion , letter no. 
LN°247/ANSU/2025/ ADS dated  26 February 2025 regarding the candidacy of 
the Niger. 

 
The candidate is Dr BOUREIMA HAMA SAMBO, proposed by the competent 
authorities of the Niger for the post of WHO Regional Director for Africa, a t  
t h e  e l e c t i o n  t o  b e  h e l d  i n  G e n e v a  o n  1 8  M a y  2 0 2 5  
a t  t h e  s e c o n d  s p e c i a l  i n - p e r s o n  s e s s i o n  o f  t h e  
R e g i o n a l  C o m m i t t e e . 

 
In accordance with resolution AFR/RC68/R l and article 52  of the Rules of 
Procedure of the WHO Regional Committee for Africa, the attached standard  
curriculum vitae form has been duly completed by the candidate for your 
attention. 

 
The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Niger to the Office of the United 
Nations and other international organizations in Geneva thanks the World Health 
Organization (WHO) for its kind offices and takes this opportunity to convey to it 
the renewed assurances of its highest consideration. 

 
  
 
 

WORLD HEALTH ORGANIZATION 
GENEVA 

 
 
 



13 avenue de France 1101 GE (Suisse) - Tél : {+4111) 979 1450 - Fax : (+4111) 979 14 51 
e-mail :missiondunigerl@gmail. com - site web :www.am bassade-niger-geneve.net 

 
 
 

 

mailto:missiondunigerl@gmail.com

